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November 7, 2024

Amy DeVita-McBride | Cleaner Air Oregon Project Engineer
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality

700 NE Multnomah St., Suite 600

Portland, Oregon 97232-4100

Re:  Extension of the Toxic Emissions Inventory Submission Requirement
Due Date Under Cleaner Air Oregon

Dear Ms. Devita-McBride:

Biomass One, LP, is requesting a 30-day extension to the November 22" deadline for
submission of the Toxic Emissions Inventory due to unanticipated delays in receiving an
approved emission factor from the DEQ for arsenic, cobalt, and antimony based on recent
Source Test Results. We are no longer confident that we will be able to complete the required
submittals by the current deadline. As we discussed earlier, these results are needed to update
certain emission factors used in the Toxic Emissions Inventory.

The inventory is otherwise complete (except for the aforementioned emission factors and some
CETEU data), a Consulting Engineering firm (Trinity Consultants) has been secured to perform
modeling, and the physical portion of the source testing is completed.

Respectfully Submitted,

%Mém

Kurt E. Lumpkin | General Manager



